
October 2024 

Dear , 

Congratulations on your commitment to attend HACU’s 38th Annual Conference in Aurora, Colorado from 
November 1-3, 2024.  We wish you well on your travels on October 31st and November 4th to attend the full 
conference.  

Please share the following with your professors or employers: 

On behalf of the Hispanic Association of Colleges and Universities (HACU), I am pleased to inform you that 
your student will be attending HACU’s ¡Adelante! Leadership Institute Student Track. The ¡Adelante! 
Leadership Institute is a three-day career development symposium that is part of HACU’s Annual Conference 
in Aurora, Colorado from November 1-3, 2024. This year, we will be welcoming over 700 students from across 
the nation, representing over 40 colleges and universities. Attendance will enable students to enhance their 
career development skills via workshops, networking with corporate, federal, and non-profit sector recruiters, 
and meeting with exhibitors from all three sectors.  

While we know that students selected are still responsible for completing all their academic work, we hope you 
will extend to them some flexibility in doing so. Best wishes for a successful semester and thanks for your 
support.  

Sincerely, 

Belia Gonzalez McDonald 

Belia Gonzalez McDonald, 
Executive Director of Student Services  
Hispanic Association of Colleges and Universities  
4801 NW Loop 410 | Suite 701 San Antonio, TX 78229 
Phone: 210-576-3220 
Email: belia.mcdonald@hacu.net 
Website: www.hacu.net  
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